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I am in support of the new lidl, it will be great for the area and make it more local.  I currently go to Brighouse
for my shopping. 

Lidl will help people in the area struggling with money if that can’t get to the cheaper supermarkets in town, as
it would be in walking distance for a lot of families.

Sainsbury’s is expensive and I would not want to do my weekly shop at it but some people have no option and
these can be people who don’t have the money.  I would still pick up bread and milk from Sainsbury’s like i do
now as it would be a tad closer for me to walk to so Sainsbury’s wouldn't miss out on my business.

The plus for me - save on fuel and unnecessary travel if the lidl was closer.




